Great Basin College
 compensation and benefits committee meeting minutes


Thursday, April 13, 2017
2:30 PM
Present: Kara Coates, Lynn Owens, Laura Pike, Sonja Sibert, Jim Stugelmayer, Tami Mette (chair)

Absent: Steve Garcia and Kevin Seipp
Professional Development Application Review
The committee received 7 requests for Professional Development Funds this spring semester.  Based on application points and voting container considerations, the committee recommended 4 of the applicants to be awarded $350 and two of the applicants to be awarded $175. One of the applicants was asked to resubmit her request in the fall of 2017. The following individuals were awarded funds:
Justine Stout

Delores Whittaker

Staci Warnert

Sarah Carone

Stacy Rust

Laura Pike
Old Business
Discussion also ensued in consideration of requirements in the Professional Advancement policy regarding guidelines for successful completion of courses where reimbursement was granted. An electronic version of the policy will be sent to committee members for review and addressing this item will be placed on the “to do” list for the committee in the 2017-2018 academic year.
Meeting adjournment: 3:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tami Mette

Compensation and Benefits Chair

